
From: Kyle Miers  
Sent: Tuesday, 19 May 2020 2:00 PM 
To: Captioning <Captioning@acma.gov.au> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: ACMA invites submissions on draft exemption order and draft target reduction orders 
[SEC=OFFICIAL] 
 
Seriously,  
 
Is this still happening? Only ACMA will allow discrimination.  
 
That legislation MUST change. Captioning has been arround for over 30 years and surely the industry 
would have developed a plan or strategy to ensure equitable access for everyone.  
 
We do not support request for exemption or reduction.  
 
Stop it.  
 

Cheers 
 
Kyle Miers 
Chief Executive 
Deaf Australia 

 

 
Email:  
PO Box 1348 Blackburn North Vic 3130  
Mob: +61              | Fax: +61               
Skype | MSN:  
www.deafaustralia.org.au 

 

 
   

 

 

Support here to improve Deaf Children’s  
Literacy through Sign Language. 

 

National Week of Deaf People 
19 – 25 September 2020 
Reaffirming Deaf People’s Human Rights
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